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On October 21, 2024, the conference "Support for Young People in Exile: European and 

National Context" (live café) was held at the "Ștefan cel Mare" University of Suceava (Romania), 

organized within the Erasmus+ RENT project. The event was arranged in collaboration with the 

Bucovina Institute Association (Suceava). 

The audience from Suceava was informed about the results of the research on the training 

needs of tutors interacting with young adults in exile, following an 

international conference on the same topic held in Bucharest on 

October 10. The RENT project, conducted by Erasmus Expertise 

(France) and USV, was also presented. 

During live café-style debates, volunteers, professionals, and 

students specializing in Social Assistance and Human Resources 

discussed the national and European challenges for young people 

and tutors, generated by the war in Ukraine, as well as other regional 

crises in the world. 

Participants in the discussions included Gabriela Holotă, 

representative of the Social Protection Service of Suceava City Hall; 

Associate Professor Dr. Sergiu Raiu, a specialist in social assistance; 

members of the RENT project team (Associate Professor Dr. Marin 

Gherman and Associate Professor Dr. Gina Puică); Ștefania 

Scripniciuc, representative of the Bucovina Institute Association; 

volunteers, students, lawyers, and faculty members. 
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The representative from Suceava City Hall noted that the RENT project is valuable because it 

can improve the quality of assistance provided to young people in exile. In a country like Romania, 

trainers, teachers, volunteers, and professionals need special training in this area. Representatives of 

the Bucovina Institute Association mentioned their involvement in the project, agreeing to identify 

individuals interested in experimenting with the digital space that will be developed as part of the 

Erasmus+ RENT project. 

Students had a special opportunity to engage in dialogue with professionals in the field of 

social assistance and to ask questions about the project and the situation of young people in exile 

within the EU (European and national context). 

The Erasmus+ RENT project is a partnership project conducted by Erasmus Expertise 

(France) in collaboration with the "Ștefan cel Mare" University of Suceava (Romania) from January 

1, 2024, to December 31, 2025. Within the RENT project, a digital space will be created to support 

professionals and volunteers in their mission as trainers and tutors assisting migrants and refugees, 

through training and open-access digital resources. The digital platform will serve as an educational 

support to help build quality inclusive pathways for young people in exile. 

  

 

 
 

  

 


